Economics

I truly value my BC Pediatric Society membership and am honoured to be a member of the Board.

Our economic work on decreasing the pay disparity between pediatricians and many other specialists has resulted in significant improvements.

The BCPS advocacy efforts have also been very successful and have contributed to meeting the needs of many children of B.C.

I would strongly urge you to join the BCPS - together we can unite in a stronger voice.

Bill Abelson, MD FRCP(C)

The BC Pediatric Society represents the economic interests of BC pediatricians as the Section of Pediatrics in the Doctors of BC, and as the Section of Pediatrics at the Society of Specialty Physicians and Surgeons (SSPS). Physicians' compensation is negotiated through a formal process between the BCMA and the BC Government. The BCPS is very active in preparing submissions for this process and working to correct disparities between the sections.

BCPS Members can access more in depth information about our economic advocacy. Please <u>click here</u> to access the member only site.